THIRD 50 HOURS OF MY ODU CYBER CLINIC INTERNSHIP

The third 50 hours of the cybersecurity internship were full of lessons learned
and a lot of hard work. This period was mainly focused on creating and delivering a
client report to Origami Software Solution’s CEO Beth Vinson. During this period, my
team, which consisted of 4 individuals including myself, was provided a template to
complete. This template merely acted as a guide for us to provide information to the
client. The bulk of the work came from each of the team members' research and
findings. As the team lead for my team, I had the pleasure of facilitating how work was
to be divided, what topics we tackled for our report, and also how to maximize our
impact on the research. Although I was the team lead, my wonderful team members also
took charge of getting tasks done effectively and efficiently. My team was wonderful at
conveying ideas they wanted to see brought to life in the report and subsequently in our
presentation. While working on our report, we also got the chance to attend a CISA
presentation, where we had the opportunity to learn about cybersecurity in the
governmental sector. We learned a lot about what CISA does, the services it provides,
and how they provide them to organizations. This presentation helped provide our
report with even more insight, which truly informed our report as well. Additionally, we
had the opportunity to speak to Greg Tomchick about our reports, where he provided us
with valuable insights on how to deliver the report and the presentation. Furthermore,
during this period, the entirety of the internship cohort had the opportunity to visit 757
Collab’s office. This was such an interesting experience because it provided us with the
ability to engage with new people in the corporate world. We also got the chance to
speak to leading industry professionals about the importance of an effective workspace
and how that can severely impact our productivity. We also go to learn about the
services 757 Collab offers to the community of Norfolk and beyond. The chance to go

and interact with them was truly amazing and I learned a lot from it.



